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To: © John Marshall
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John,

| just checked my schedule and | will be coming back from overseas the day of your hearing, so | will not be able to attend. So please feel free to use my quote:

"For the betterment of the South of Fifth Neighborhood, we are hopeful this design moves forward as proposed. The expansion of Basecamp is not only a
benefit to families in the neighborhood, but will also add an architectural gem to the area. We look forward to seeing this school finally move forward.



